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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 5, 1974 

MEMORANDUM TO: BOB HARTMANN 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

KEN COLE 

Secretary Weinberger's Memorandum 
on an Alternative Approach to 
Welfare Replacement 

Attached is a memorandum Secretary Weinberger prepared 
at the President's request on an alternative welfare 
reform option. 

I thought you would like the opportunity to review 
the memorandum before our meeting with the Secretary 
tomorrow, December 6, at 2 p.m. 

Digitized from Box 22 of the Robert T. Hartmann Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




















































